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Concurring Statement of Commissioner Christine S. Wilson 
 

Regarding the Extension of the Public Comment Period for the Notice of Proposed 
Rulemaking for the Non-Compete Clause Rule 

 
 
The Commission received requests to extend the period for public comments on the proposed 
Non-Compete Clause Rule by 60 days or more. The Commission also received requests that the 
comment period not be extended. Today, the Commission announces its decision to extend the 
public comment period by 30 days. Given that the proposed rule is a departure from hundreds of 
years of precedent and would prohibit conduct that 47 states allow, I would have supported 
extending the public comment by 60 days. 
 
I continue to encourage all interested parties to comment on all issues and alternatives to the 
proposed rule that are identified in the Notice of Proposed Rulemaking. 




